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7th May 2024 
 

Family Learning Day Maths Problem Solving 
 

Friday 24th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
As part of our school development this year we have been working on children’s problem 
solving skills in maths. We would like to invite parents or grandparents to join us on Friday 
24th May 2024, to do some fun problem solving with their child.  
 
Each class will have a set time, where a parent or grandparent can join their child to take part 
in the session. Please see below for times. If a parent has a child in more than one year 
group, they are welcome to join each session. 
 
Reception: 10.45-11.45am 
 
Year 1: 2.00pm - 3.00pm 
 
Year 2: 9.30am – 10.30am 
 
Please click on this link if you wish to attend. Parents should arrive a few minutes before the 
session begins, to sign in.  
 
Please be advised that due to fire regulations and the limited space in classrooms we 
are unable to accommodate preschool children at this event, including babies. 
 
We look forward to seeing many of you at this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Lesley Schlanker 
Headteacher                    
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